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Vote NO on SB821. This is another bill that protects the criminals and put our 

communities at risk. Use common sense and apply the classification in Oregon that 

most closely matches the classification from another state to aid in taking care of 

some of the backlog. I think this solution is addressed in SB1068 which does not 

appear to be scheduled for any hearings. Please consider SB1068. Vote NO on 

SB821. 

 


